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Subject: Part Availability for Upcoming Safety Recall 12180 - Driver Door Switch Short Circuit 

Date: 
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Models: 

To: 

Attention: 

GM SERVICE AND PARTS OPERATIONS . 
DCS2873 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 

January 3, 2013 

Part Availability Update For Upcoming Safety Recall 12180-

Driver Door Switch Short Circuit 

Certain 2006 Chevrolet Trailblazer EXT and GMC Envoy XL; 
2006-2007 Chevrolet Trailblazer, GMC Envoy, Buick Rainer 
and Saab 9-7x Vehicles Originally Sold or Currently Registered 
in Connecticut, Delaware, District of Columbia, Illinois, Indiana, 
Iowa, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Michigan, Minnesota, 
Missouri, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, Ohio, 
Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Vermont, West Virginia and 
Wisconsin 

All GM Dealers 

General Manager, Parts and Service Director, Parts Manager, 
Service Manager, Service Advisor, Used Vehicle Sales 
Manager, and Warranty Administrator 

PRODUCT FIELD ACTION UPDATE 

On August 16, 2012 and October 9, 2012 dealers were advised via GM Global Connect messages of 
pending safety recall 12180. This product field action involves certain 2006 Chevrolet Trailblazer EXT and 
GMC Envoy XL; 2006-2007 Chevrolet Trailblazer, GMC Envoy, Buick Rainer and Saab 9-7x vehicles 
originally sold or currently registered in Connecticut, Delaware, District of Columbia, Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, 
Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, 
Ohio, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Vermont, West Virginia and Wisconsin. 

In October 2012 owners were contacted by letter and advised of this condition. In that letter owners were 
advised that parts were not yet available. 


